
PEMBROKE REGIONAL HOSPITAL 

MEMO 
 

TO: All Members of the PRH Health Care Team  
  

FROM: Senior Leadership Team (SLT)  
  

DATE: February 22, 2021 
  

SUBJECT: Temporary Planned Closure of Tower C Staff 
Parking Lot For COVID-19 Vaccination Clinics    

 

 
In order to accommodate those attending our upcoming COVID-19 vaccination clinics, we will be 
temporarily closing off the Tower C staff parking lot on specific clinic dates. 
 
On these dates we would ask that all those who would usually park there to kindly park in the Deacon 
Street staff parking area instead.  
 
At this time, closures of the Tower C staff parking lot are scheduled for Thursday, February 25th, 
Saturday, February 27th and Sunday, February 28th.  
 
Signage and barriers will be posted.  
 
Thank you very much for your cooperation.  
 
 
  


